
Here at The Willows Private Nursing home, 
we are proud to announce that we have received 

a scholarship from The Maggie Beer Foundation.

The primary focus of this foundation, which was founded in 2014, 
was to radically change food practices in Aged Care - to improve 

the emotional & physical wellbeing of each & every person.

The Foundation has changed the lives of thousands of people 
through their education & training of chefs & cooks in the 

Aged Care industry.

For more information - please have a look at the 
‘Dining in Aged Care’ brochure or phone us at The Willows 

to discuss or ask any questions you may have. 

https://maggiebeerfoundation.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Essence_Final_Jan_2021.pdf.


